HANOVER VILLAGE 

BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS
Date: 6/26/2017
Meeting Place: Bill Fry Residence
Attendees: Kenny Flowers, Mike Spaulding, Bill Fry

Guests: Chad Waters, Joe Hickman
Topic: Special Meeting to Discuss the Future for The Sewer Plant
1. Dissolved Oxygen issues need to be addressed soon.

2. Current Sludge Pit will be sufficient for a while.

3. We should be able to treat 160,000 gal per day now.

4. What needs to be done to accommodate 500 more customers?

5. We should invest in a study to see what is needed.

6. It could be possible to add only one clarifier.

7. In the future, it will be necessary to add more sludge storage.
8. There have been 40 to 50 houses added since the plant was built.

9. Discussed getting a storage shed for spare parts.

10. Discussed our next permit and the possibility of having to camera the underground lines.

The next regular BPA meeting will begin at 5:30 for more discussion.

Joe will bring some more suggestions to this meeting.

We will invite Jeff Carr to the next BPA meeting.

Evaluate getting an engineering firm to review existing system. What needs to be done in the future?

